
 

 

 

 

Change to Admission Criteria for St Angela’s Ursuline School 

St Angela’s Ursuline School is proposing the following change to its admission arrangements:  

We are consulting to amend our admissions oversubscription criteria. 

What change is being made? 

The Governing Body of St Angela's Ursuline School are removing from all over-subscription 

criteria the request for any evidence related to what level of practice of that faith their 

child/family undertake. 

  

Why is this change being made? 

The Governing Body of St Angela's Ursuline School are undertaking this change to align the 

admission criteria(s) of the school with changes made to the CES (Catholic Education Service) 

national model admission policies. 

 

 

 


